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19 October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

 
This school year we are hoping to start re-introducing some exciting ideas and events as your 
school PTA.  
 
The first project that we will be participating in is the Christmas Card Project with Art Projects for 
Schools Ltd (APFS). The funds raised through your support of this project will be used towards 
other school projects.   
 
The project is also a great opportunity to recognise and celebrate your child’s creativity and the 
items they make are great to send to family and friends. 
 
The artwork your child has created will be reproduced in full colour onto greetings cards that 
are available in packs of 12. As well as lovely gift items such as mugs and tote bags, additional 
items such as packs of 6 luxury, gloss-coated cards, gift tags and wrapping paper will be 
available. 
 
If your child has created artwork, this will have already come home and on the reverse of their 
artwork there will be a sticker with a unique code attached to it.  
 
To order you will need to visit www.apfsorders.co.uk and input the unique artwork along with 
your child’s first name and surname. 
 
Please note all orders must be placed by midnight on 24/10/2022 and will be returned to the 
school during the week of 07/11/2022 in plenty of time for Christmas. 
 
Many thanks for all your support 

 

 
Edward Peake PTA 
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